
NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING  
 
The Appleton Planning 

Commission will hold a pub-
lic hearing during their regu-
lar monthly meeting at the 
Appleton Civic Center, 323 
West Schlieman Avenue, at 
6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 
April 3rd, 2024 to discuss fol-
lowing:  

Variance application from 
Dwight & Laura Mayer to add 
a third stall to their current 
garage at 810 North Larson 
Street.   

Emma Haugen 
Cleark/Treasurer 
March 12, 2024 

(Published 3-20-24 & 3-27-24 
in The Appleton Press) 


